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An adjourned meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was held on 
December 11, 2019, at 6:30 p.m., at Agnor-Hurt Elementary School Cafeteria, 3201 Berkmar Drive, 
Charlottesville, Virginia.  This meeting was adjourned from December 11, 2019.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to allow a quorum of the Board to attend a community information meeting on farm 
breweries, hosted by Rio District Supervisor, Ned Gallaway.      

 
PRESENT:  Mr. Ned Gallaway, Ms. Ann H. Mallek, Ms. Diantha H. McKeel, and Mr. Rick 

Randolph. 
 

 ABSENT:  Mr. Norman G. Dill and Ms. Liz A. Palmer. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by the Chair, Mr. Gallaway.  
 
Supervisor Ned Gallaway, Zoning Administrator Bart Svoboda, and Principal Planner Francis 

MacCall addressed concerns about a proposed brewery on land owned by Monticello Wesleyan Church.   
 
Mr. Gallaway also provided information to community members about farm brewery regulations.   

 
Mr. Gallaway adjourned the meeting at 7:59 p.m.    

 
 
 
 ________________________________________      
 Chairman                       
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